
Hello everyone! We’ve been having lots of fun over the past few weeks here in Preschool 1. 

We’ve enjoyed lots of stories, “The Very Hungry Caterpillar,” “Little Red Riding Hood” and 

“Goldilocks and the Three Bears.” We learned about caterpillars and how they prepare to 

change into a butterfly. We sequenced the lifecycle of a butterfly, used paint to print 

caterpillars and made butterflies out of paper plates, lollipop sticks and pipe cleaners. We 

enjoy listening to songs and nursery rhymes that help us with our counting, colours and 

shapes. We’ve enjoyed baking and decorating some sweet treats – chocolate eggs at Easter, 

rice krispie buns and biscuits. We also made mini pizzas which turned out great. We have 

been keeping a close eye on some duck eggs in the school and we were very excited to find 

out that some of the ducklings hatched this week. We are having lots of fun on our new 

climbing frame and the new basket swing in the garden. Today we had a little party for one 

of our students who turned five! All of his friends were very excited to celebrate with him. 

Hopefully the weather improves over the next few weeks and we can spend lots of time 

playing outside.  


